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Dear Families, 
We have had a successful week and it is down to our 
amazing children that are coming into school keen 
and eager to get on with their learning. It is wonderful 
to see the smiles on their faces when they coming 
through the door. 
A highlight of this week was the amazing meals 
prepared for staff by both our sixth form Enterprise 
groups. A delicious lunch presented and served by a 
very accomplished and organised team. 

The weather this week has being full of surprises with 
more rain forecast for next week. Please take care 
whilst coming to school as the roads may be slippery. 

Dragonflies Class news  

Dragonflies love visiting different parks in the 
community, this week we all joined in together on the 
spinner and took turns on the tyre swing. 

Our farm topic story we are reading is ‘What the 
Ladybird Heard’ and we have been recognising the 
characters in the story and making animal sounds. 
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Trinity Class News  

In Trinity Class we have had an amazing start to the 
spring term! We have started to take part in PSHE 
session about having a haircut, filing our nails and 
shaving. We have been reading a sensory story and 
exploring different hair cutting tools. We all took it in 
turns to have our hair trimmed and blow dried. 
Afterwards the role-play barber helped us put shaving 
foam on our face and pretend to shave it off. In the 
role-play nail salon we got to soak our nails in a bowl 
of water before having them all filed.   

 
 



Bees News 

This week for Bees ‘our world’ topic we learnt about 
Bangladesh. A parent kindly sent in a sari and some 
bangles to explore and some sweet and savory 
tradition Bangladesh food to taste. 
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The Arts Pioneers is a monthly Saturday club based at 
the Fitzwilliam Museum that encourages disabled 
young people to be inspired by the richly diverse arts 
and science collections of the eight University of 
Cambridge Museums and the Botanic Garden. The 

club is for young people aged 11-15, who are eligible 
for Short Breaks funding. 

Term Dates 2024/2025 
Autumn Term 2024 
Training Day    3 September 
Term Starts     4 September 
Half Term        28 October – 1 November 
Training Day    4 November 
Term Ends       20 December 
 Spring Term 2025  
Training Day    6 January 
Term Starts     7 January 
Half Term        17-21 February 
Term Ends       4 April 
 Summer Term 2025 
Training Day    22 April 
Term Starts     23 April 
Bank Holiday   5 May 
Half Term        26-30 May 
Training Day    11 July 
Term Ends       23 July 
  
*          School will be closed to pupils on Training 
Days 
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